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GYM UPDATES 
  

CONTACTS 

Emails that can be accessed: harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com – Natalie Stringer (Admin & Welfare) 

 Or harlequinwelfareteam@gmail.com (this to be only used in confidential welfare issues) 

Reminder - we do not have a receptionist to answer the phones, please if you need a 

question answering, send via email and we will answer your questions. 

 RETURNING TO GYMNASTICS 

 Hope everyone is well and have kept safe.  
We are pleased to announce that we will be opening the doors back 

up on  
WEDNESDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2020 

Pre-School/Recreational/ Trampoline/Tumble Tots/Advance Rec/Squad 

GYMNASTS 

We thank you for your continued support and we hope that you have enjoyed the 

Videos/Zooms/Conditioning programmes over Lockdown 2.0.   

We are now in the running to Christmas which is a great time to be festive and have lots of fun in the gym.  I 

know Pre-School have got some exciting themes for the next 3 weeks. 

 

Gymnastics Badge classes – We will be coming back to Week 4 the following week will be BADGE week, 

their final week will be games and a fun session to finish before Christmas. 

Last Day of Training/Classes will be: 

Tuesday 22nd December 2020 
 

Return to Training/Class will be: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 

To confirm how fees are worked out.   

As per your welcome letter (which may have been a long time ago), we work out fees on a 50-week year as we 

shut for a 2-week period over Christmas.  Due to the lockdown, we can confirm that we are staying open 

longer than usual this year as we would normally close on Friday 18th same day as the schools but we will not 

be as per the dates above.  

As we cannot start on Monday 30th November (today), your December classes will run through to Tuesday 

22nd December. 

Monday 21st Dec replaces Monday 30th Nov 

Tuesday 22nd Dec replaces Tuesday 1st Dec 

We look forward to seeing you all back at the gym running up to Christmas 
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ONLINE SHOP VIA LOVEADMIN 

 

All confirmed and accessible. 

How to access?  
This will be available via your LoveAdmin account, click on Payments in the top ‘Tabs’ bar 

and you will see Online Shop & Extras, on the left-hand side.  

Squad Kit – How to order? 
You can click on each item and it should add it all to a basket. Please drop us an email on 

harlequingymnasticshome@gmail.com to confirm you have ordered.  You will receive an email 

confirmation of payment.  When we have received your email, we will give to the child to bring 

home. 

Recreational Badges – How to order? 
This is a new process, your child will pass badge in class, the coach will give the 

child a slip as we used to explaining they have passed.  You will need to log into 

LoveAdmin and follow the instructions 

This is in the Payments tab and an Online Shop & Extras if you wish to purchase the 

badge. When you click on ‘Optional Extras’ you must scroll through past the clothing 

to get to the badges.  You will need to pay online and then send an email confirming 

you have paid to harlequingymansticshome@gmail.com.  

YOU MUST SEND A CONFIRMATION EMAIL OTHERWISE YOUR 

CHILD WILL NOT RECEIVE THEIR BADGE or KIT 

Once you have paid & sent the email, we will get badges ready for when they return.  

Squad Kit orders that are for Xmas present, or Recreational kit that you wish to have 

as Xmas present’s we can arrange to make a collection for these while off. We can 

confirm this with emails that are sent out to each discipline. 

Harlequin Membership 

Harlequin Club Membership – 
We would normally request this at the same time as British Gymnastics Insurance, this year due to 

the circumstance we had decided that we will not be requesting this till 1st December 2020. Due to 

further changes, including the November lockdown, 

We will NOT be requesting this payment now till 1st January 2020.  We feel that this year has 

caused enough up upset for parents so we will be running our club membership year from 

 1st Jan 2021 – 31st Dec 21. 
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COMMUNICATION CHANNELS 

Link: 

http://t.e.easyfundraising.org.uk/r/?id=h32a22f8c,265b20d

b,254b0f65&p1=harlequingcleighton 
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